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2019/2020 SVPA CHAIR ELECTIONS -  3rd July 2019 

 
Your chance to make a difference. 

Dear Parents, 
I wanted to thank you all for your support over the last 5 years, I have had a great time as Chair of 
the SVPA as it has enabled me to work with many wonderful parents throughout all the year groups.   
 
After 5 years I feel its time for a change and I am therefore stepping down as Chair of the SVPA 
and will not be up for re-election. 
 
There is an amazing team of very involved and highly capable parents and I urge all of you to 
consider stepping forward to lead the team. 
 
Please do contact me if you have any questions.  Many thanks, Carolina  
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